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Trustees: M. Iafrate (Vice Chair) & J. DiMeo                                                      
Superintendent: L. Paonessa 
Principal: A. Iafrate 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Thank you to the staff, parents/guardians and students for a great year! Your efforts to help 

support school initiatives and events have made this a very productive school year.  

 

We would like to thank the staff for their hard work and dedication throughout the school year. 

Staff members were involved in a variety of co-curricular activities and committees, which 

enhanced and enriched the education of all our students here at St. Anne. Thank you to our 

whole school community for your continued support and encouragement in all that we do.  

We thank Father Pawel and his team for their spiritual guidance.  

 

We thank our Catholic School Council members for all their hard work and effort on behalf of our 

staff, students and parents/guardians. We thank the volunteers who give so willingly of their time 

and support. 

 

We thank all our parents/guardians for entrusting us with your children. It is by working together 

that we provide the best learning experiences for our children. To the families who are leaving our 

school community, we wish you all the best. We bid adieu to our Grade 8 graduates and wish 

them good luck as they enter high school. We also bid a fond farewell to staff who are moving to 

other schools and we wish them the best of luck in their future endeavors. 

 

On behalf of our staff, from our family to yours, we wish everyone a happy and safe summer. 

Classes will resume on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

 

 

Ms. A. Iafrate 
 
 



~ In June, we celebrate the Catholic Virtues of Integrity & Honesty~ 
 
I will be sincere, trustworthy, and truthful even when it is difficult  
I will stand by what is right and just  
I will be considerate of others when I speak, write and listen 
 

1           Students celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation at St. Mary Immaculate Parish 

2           PA Day- no school for our students 

5           EQAO final week for our students 

6          Track and Field @ York University-  
 We thank and recognize the coaches for their time and commitment to the events.           

 
               Parent/Guardian Virtual Event- 7pm (please join in) 

12         Grade 8 Trip to Niagara 

13         Year end Mass- 1:30 pm – All are welcome  

Students who received their Sacrament this year will be recognized. There will be a small 
reception in the library for these students hosted by the CSC. They may wear the school   
dress code. 

15        Celebration of Learning- FDK classes 

20        Graduation Liturgy- 9:30 am - All are welcome 

            Graduation Celebration  

21        National Indigenous Peoples Day 

22       Earth Rangers Presentation 

23        Grade 7s Trip to the Kortright Centre 

26        Play Day & Ice Cream Truck (compliments of the CSC) 

27        Primary Classes visit the McMichael Art Gallery 

30        Last Day of School - ends at 11:55am 

            Reports Go Home via the Parent Portal after 4:00 pm  



• Please see the CSC Newsletter- link shared  

If any St. Anne family member is interested in participating in council, please look 
for information beginning next September, 2023.  

 

• If you know you will be moving and not returning to SAE in September, please inform the office as 

soon as possible. 

• Items from the Lost and Found box will be displayed on tables during the last week of school. We 

invite students to have a look and retrieve any lost item. Thank you. 

 

• Hot lunches continue: We have Lunch Lady on Mondays www.thelunchlady.ca  
 

•  Healthy Hunger offers Pizza every Wednesday and Astoria Shish Kebob House every 
Thursday.  Orders can be placed through www.healthyhunger.com  (Please note: order cutoff is 
5 days prior to the lunch date). 
 

• KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION St. Anne C.E.S. offers Full Day Kindergarten for all of our Junior 
and Senior Kindergarten classes. Registration is now open. We look forward to working with your 

child in this exciting program.  Junior Kindergarten (JK) children must be 4 years old by 

December 31, 2023 (born in 2019).  Senior Kindergarten (SK) children must be 5 years old by 
December 31, 2023 (born in 2018).  

The following original documents are required:  Roman Catholic Baptismal Certificate;  Birth 

Certificate;  Proof of Canadian Citizenship or Landed Immigrant Status or other valid Legal 

Status if not born in Canada (with entry date into Canada);  Proof of Residency (3 pieces). Two 

utility bills and one tax bill or purchase/lease agreement.  

If you have any questions about Full Day Kindergarten for your child, please contact the office. 
 

In June we conclude our daily prayers with the words of the prophet Micah: 
 

May we act justly, love tenderly and walk humbly with our God. 
In the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit.  

Amen. 
 

 

Please follow us on Twitter: @StAnneCES                                  School Webpage: WWW. SAE.YCDSB.ca 

http://www.thelunchlady.ca/
http://www.healthyhunger.com/

